
 

 

 

EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2019-06/20 
 
TO:  Riverside County EMS System   

FROM:   Reza Vaezazizi MD, REMSA Medical Director 

   Trevor Douville, EMS Administrator   

SUBJECT: APOD Ambulance Redirection Extension 
 
DATE:  June 20, 2019 

  

REMSA Policy #6104 APOD Ambulance Redirection is extended until September 30, 
2019. For additional information please view the REMSA Provisional Policy 6104 at 
http://remsa.us/policy/6104 
 
If you have general questions, please contact the EMS Agency at (951) 358-5029, or for 
an urgent matter, the REMSA Duty Officer at (951) 712-3342. 

http://remsa.us/policy/6104

